
“Quality Education in a 
Catholic Environment” 

Stella Maris School 
Open Day – New Date 

20th Oct 2020 
9am –12pm 
Years 1 – 6 
2021 Enrolments 
We invite you to our school’s open day to have a guided 
tour, meet staff and students, and experience first hand the 
very special learning environment that Stella Maris has on 
offer. We look forward to meeting you. 

50 Silverdale Street (opposite Silverdale Centre) 
Enquiries please phone 09 427 9189 or 
Email: achieve@stellamaris.school.nz 

Website: www.stellamaris.school.nz 


